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WOODBINE REC TO HOLD MOVIE NIGHT* 
 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that Woodbine 
Recreation Commission will be holding a community “Movies Under the Stars” 
event on Saturday July 12, 2008. 
 
The movie is planned for outdoor viewing in Woodbine’s Lincoln Park, just off of 
Route 550. Inclement weather, including rain or excess wind, will move the event 
to the new Community School gymnasium at 801 Webster Street. 
 
Featured movie will be a “viewers choice”—with your admission you get to vote 
for one of three movies, with the top pick becoming the view of the night. General 
admission three dollars a person. Admission opens at 7 p.m.; movie begins 8 
p.m. Refreshments will be sold. For information call 861-2800. 
 
 


